
Stay Safe at Home 

While we are going through a period of Home-Learning, ensure you continue to stay safe online. If you have any 

concerns, speak to your grown-up at home or you can contact Childline for further support. 

https://www.childline.org.uk/get-support/contacting-childline/message-from-childline/ 

https://www.childline.org.uk/get-support/contacting-childline/message-from-childline/

